PERRY PARK EAST HOA MEETING
June 24, 2014
Attendees:

Hank Wilcox

Chuck Hutton

Stephanie Hron

Doug Corley

Tracy Amidon

Discussions:

1. Covenant discussion continues.  It needs to be determined when the current covenants expire.  There is possibly a 15 year expiration on the current covenants which will allow for possible changes to be enacted.  Consideration is being made to meet with an attorney who specialized in HOA issues and covenant enforcement. Stephanie checking on the attorney’s schedule to see if July 21 might be a workable date to meet.
2. Chuck has been in communication with Kristin Garrison, CSFS District Forester in Franktown, regarding the PPE implementation plan for the CWPP.   Chuck also has been in contact with Johnathan Bruno at the CUSP regarding potential grant funding for community wildfire mitigation. The web site and application for the Douglas County Conservation District matching grant program was distributed to all board members. The contact for this program should be added to the web site. Chuck will coordinate with Hank to schedule a time to distribute the CSFS brochures on wildfire mitigation to the PPE residents.

3. Chuck Hutton and Steve Christensen assisted with the wildfire mitigation at the school property on the corner of Tenderfoot and Poncha.  
4. This year’s participation in the Spring Chipping was strong.  We had visitors from outside the area and they were of tremendous help.  We’d like to find out who these individuals were so we can send thank you notes.  
Minutes submitted for approval by Tracy Amidon
